
 
 
Human Resources Office staff in Pahrump and Tonopah are working remotely for the next two 
weeks, per the Governor’s “Stay at Home 2.0”.  
Anyone needing help can email HR at: dl_humanresources@co.nye.nv.us or leave a voice 
message at: (775) 751-6301 or 6302, OR (775) 482-7242  or 7244 and someone will get back to 
them. Anyone with payroll questions can call: (775) 751-6304 
Applications can be submitted by email.  
Or drop-off in Tonopah at the office, or in Pahrump through the mail slot on the west/left side of 
our building in Pahrump, 2100 E. Walt Williams Drive, or by mail. 
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